Dear All

Following the latest COVID-19 Lockdown announcement by the Government on Saturday evening the swimming club have now received formal notification that Kimberley Leisure Centre will close from Thursday 5th November 2020 until 2nd December 2020 at least. With this in mind please note our last swimming session (for now) will be Wednesday 4th November.

We hope we will be able to return to the pool again in early December when we plan to resume sessions. Swimming groups, times and days will remain unchanged when we return.

Thanks in the mean time for your continued support of our swimming club and please reassure swimmers we will use the lockdown period to plan 3 weeks of "in pool" Christmas activities to add some socially distanced Christmas fun to our December sessions (as we remain optimistic about returning to the pool from Dec 2nd).

We will provide updates about what the swimmers can expect in the next week or two once we have organised ourselves so the swimmers have something extra to look forward to when they return.

See you all again soon – from everyone at Kimberley Swimming Club